FSBSC Submission 677

Kirra Vanzetti

From: LINIC, Dean

Sent: Tuesday, 4 July 2017 4:.07 PM
To: LCSC

Subject: Fire services reform

My name is Dean and | have been a professional MFB firefighter for 3 years. | am currently based at
Deer Park fire station.

| write to express my support for the proposed fire services reform. To ensure the safety of all
Victorians - including me as a firefighter, | ask you to please seriously consider your support for the
proposed fire services reform.

Reform of our fire services will ensure the safety of your constituents, and all communities in our
growing state. Additionally, it will ensure the safety of our firefighters and stop the ever increasing and
unrealistic demand being placed on volunteer firefighters because of the enormous urban growth
resulting in increased emergency calls.

| also respectfully submit that you give consideration to my request to modernise the fire service along
with the introduction of presumptive legislation laws to protect fire service employees. Both are needed
to be endorsed and implemented by Parliament before the commencement of the fire season.

Kind regards

Dean Linic | Firefighter
Deer Park Fire Station | B Platoon

Metropolitan Fire and Emergency Services Board

The MFB is committed to minimising its impact on the environment.
Please consider the environment before printing this e-mail.
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